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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Dave Dement [ddement@accenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2008 1:35 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: 'Francis Rush'; 'Ken Blume'
Subject: RE: 1549 32nd Street Access Agreements
Attachments: Access Letter 2851.pdf; Access Letter 2859.pdf; Offsite Access Agreement 2851.pdf; Offsite 

Access Agreement 2859.pdf

Steven, 
 
Your help would be much appreciated. Attached are the access agreements and 
cover letters.  I will call them both tomorrow saying that we understand letters 
requesting cooperation have been written by your agency and ask if I can answer 
any questions. 
 
Dave DeMent 
ACC 
510-638-8400 x109 
 

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health [mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org]  
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2008 1:17 PM 

To: Dave Dement 

Subject: RE: 1549 32nd Street 
 
Dave, 
  
Do you think it would help if ACEH sent a letter to the property owners. Our attention might help the property owner 
hasten a decision to allow access for this phase of investigation. If you think this would be helpful, please provide me with 
their address and I will try to send out the letters today.  
  
  
Regards, 
Steven Plunkett 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
510-383-1767 
510-337-9355 Fax 
steven.plunkett@acgov.org 
   __o  
 _`\<,_  
(*)/ (*) 

  
"The bicycle is a curious invention,  
The passenger is its engine." 
  
 

From: Dave Dement [mailto:ddement@accenv.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2008 12:00 PM 

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: 1549 32nd Street 
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Steven, 
 
As of today, we have not heard back from either property owner adjacent to 
1549 32

nd
 Street that we are attempting to get access agreements from.  I’ll 

try calling them because we asked for a response by April 25
th
. 

 
Dave DeMent 
ACC 
 

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health [mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org]  

Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2008 10:44 AM 

To: Dave Dement 
Subject: RE: 1549 32nd Street 
 
Dave, 
  
I will be out of the office until June 1st. During my absence please direct any questions to Donna Drogos.  
  
Regards, 
Steven Plunkett 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
510-383-1767 
510-337-9355 Fax 
steven.plunkett@acgov.org 
   __o  
 _`\<,_  

(*)/ (*) 
  

"The bicycle is a curious invention,  
The passenger is its engine." 

  
 

From: Dave Dement [mailto:ddement@accenv.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2008 2:11 PM 
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health 

Subject: 1549 32nd Street 

Steven, 
 
Attached is the revised “Proposed Soil Boring Location Map” sent with 
the access agreements.  Access agreements have been sent Federal 
Express to the property owners of record for 2851 and 2859 Helen St 
with a request to reply by April 25, 2008.  The owner of 2851 Helen is 
New Light Christian Church in Berkeley and the owner of 2859 Helen is 
the Bank of New York, Simi Valley. 
 
Dave 
 
 
David DeMent, PG, REA II 
ACC Environmental Consultants, Inc. 
7977 Capwell Drive,  Suit 100 
Oakland, California  94621 
510.638.8400  x109 
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510.638.8404  fax 
510.773.7304  direct 
 


